
Monthly Meeting 
Minutes September 2015 

 

 

The JVHS Alumni Assn. met Thursday, Sept. 17th, at JVHS in the Media Center. Chairperson Sharon Pierce 
called the meeting to order at 6:03PM.  
       
Board members present: Yvonne Hunsinger, Sharon Pierce, Jimmi Pate, Gene Savage and Millie Scruggs. 
Also present Darlene Van Pelt, W.A. Tucker, Deborah Zurawskyj, and Brian Walker, Jordan’s Band 
Director.  
       
Board members not present: Kathy Boulden, Michael Bush, Kathy Davis, Sandy Dawson, Alan Massey, 
Gloria and Tommy McCullough, Donna Smith, Jim Wooldridge, and Valisa Schmidley.  
       
Minutes from the July and August meetings were approved. 
  
Treasurer’s Report:  
Checking Balance as of 08-20-15: $ 8721.75 
Income:                                                        $     60.00  
Expenses:                                                     $ 1208.27 
Checking Balance as of 09-17-15            $ 7593.48 
Contributions to be disbursed:   $50.00 to Vocational, and $50.00 to Fine Arts 
 
HIGHLIGHTS AND UPDATES: 
August 15th Rumble Recap - Profit of $2469.63 
 
Brian Walker - Jordan’s Band Director gave us information about the band - competition in Phenix City, 
Ala. next Sat. - also, there will be a March Festival - had SPLOST money $10,000 to buy instruments - and 
there is a Band Booster Club 
 
Auditorium Update: naming it the Robert M. “Bob” Barr band was approved and we’ll pay for the 
sign/lettering.  
 
Also, the Media Center naming it Roland B. Daniel was approved 
 
Coach Brown has asked for help with a new mascot costume - Sharon has talked with Sandy about this 
 
A new Alumni banner has been ordered - old ones, one was used to sign on at Rumble, other one lost 
 
Next Rumble - dates have been set for the next two - no one here from committee to report:  
Comments: there was not a cake; problems with BBQ sandwiches, no additional food, bottleneck at front 
door, D.J. did better. 
  
DUES ARE DUE OCT. 1ST!  
  
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:55 PM. 
 
Next meeting, Thursday, October 15th at 6:00 PM, JVHS Media Center. 
  
Respectfully recorded and submitted by, 
Millie Scruggs, Secretary 


